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Two members of "A" Division were married recently—Constable H. D’Aoust, 
of Brockville detachment, on June 23 rd, to Miss Geraldine Mathew of Brockville, 
Ontario, and on July 11th, A/Lance-Corporal C. W. Bishop of Kingston detach­
ment, to Miss I. Graham, of Ottawa. The best wishes of all members of the Division 
are extended to our erstwhile bachelor comrades and their brides.

"F" and "Depot" Division
On August 11th, His Excellency, the Governor General of Canada accompanied 

by Lady Tweedsmuir and members of the Vice Regal Staff, visited the Barracks at 
Regina. After a tour of inspection, His Excellency very kindly presented the various 
Messes with photographs of himself and Lady Tweedsmuir. During his stay in 
Regina, escorts and Guards were provided by members of "Depot" Division, on the 
occasion of formal visits made by Lord Tweedsmuir to the Provincial Government.

On July 3rd, the annual picnic of the Division was held in the Arboretum at 
the Central Experimental Farm. The Entertainment Committee arranged a very 
interesting programme of events, particularly for the children. There was a very 
good attendance, but during the afternoon a heavy shower of rain interfered for a 
time with the proceedings. During this interval most of the children assembled in 
the refreshment tent and appeared to thoroughly enjoy the interruption. The pro­
gramme was resumed later and it was found necessary to cancel only a very few 
of the events.

While one picnic only has been held in previous summers, this year the Com­
mittee decided on a second one, the event taking place on August 8th, on the same 
grounds. This time the weather was all that could be desired. It was also arranged 
that those who had been unable to attend the first event due to their hours of duty, 
would be free for the second picnic. The attendance at both events clearly showed 
the keen interest taken in the picnics by the families of members of the Division.

One interesting item on the program at the second picnic was a race open to 
members with more than twenty years’ service and it was surprising to witness the 
degree of celerity attained by the competitors who participated!

A Musical Ride from the Barracks was one of the chief evening attractions at 
the Regina Fair this year. The ride was well turned out and was most favourably 
received by the public.

" A" Division
7 B^HE INTER-DIVISIONAL Softball League season was brought to a successful con- 

? elusion early in September. For play-off purposes the nine teams in the League 
— were divided into two sections, the four “Headquarters" Sub-Division teams and 

the "A" Division team comprising No. 1 Section and the four “N" Division teams 
grouped as No. 2 Section.

The "N" Division Team No. 2, winners of Section No. 2, met Headquarters 
Sub-Division Team No. 4, Section No. 1 winners, in a best two-in-three game series 
for the League Championship and possession of a handsome Trophy presented for 
annual competition by Mr. J. Emile Lauzon, Jeweller, of 137 Rideau Street, Ottawa. 
^Headquarters” Sub-Division Team No. 4 won this series in two straight games, the 
scores being 7 to 2 and 12 to 7 respectively, thereby gaining possession of the Trophy 
for 1936.
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